
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, January 18, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), awarded Hemphill Construction 

Company, the lowest bidder, a $650,000 contract for work regarding the King Ranch 

Road Improvements Project.  

 

 The Board awarded Layne Christensen Company, the lowest bidder, a $2,131,523 

contract for work on the MegaSite Water Supply Well. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for Cedar Ridge, Phase 2. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat for Pinehurst 1. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Highland Springs, Part 1. 

 

 The Board approved using American Rescue Plan Funds for Broadband ($10mm), water 

and sewer projects ($2.5mm), water shed projects ($2.5mm), and Bozeman Road 

($5mm).  A request will be submitted for the Legislature to match these funds. 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on January 25, 2022, at  

6:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook: Madison County MS Government 

 

 

 

 

 

 


